
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 9/15/2021 
 

To our Valued Customer: 

 

Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to the achievement of food safety and customer satisfaction.  

Buurma Farms Inc. of Willard, OH, is voluntarily recalling 320 boxes of its Plain Parsley after testing showed 
possible contamination with Shiga-toxin producing E.coli. 
 
Baldor is instructing all of our customers that purchased the below item between September 5th 2021 to September 9th 

2021 with the brand name Buurma from Baldor, please do not use this product and return any unused product in 

its original box and label from Buurma for a full credit. A full credit will only be issued for returned product in its 

original carton with the specific lot code #2A242A6. 

Item Code Item Description BRAND Trace Information  
P2L Parsley Italian 60CT  LCL Buurma lot code of “2A242A6 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Baldor Specialty Foods 


